
Fra: Kost Bohdan <bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua>  

Sendt: 19. januar 2023 13:10 

Til: Overborgmesteren <Overborgmester@kk.dk>; Jens-Kristian Lütken 

(Borgerrepræsentationen) <Jens-Kristian_Lutken@kk.dk> 

Cc: Iben Ellersgaard Nielsen <ibenil@um.dk> 

Emne: Embassy of Ukraine in Denmark / Illumination in the colors of the Ukrainian 

Flag / Request 

 

Dear Mrs. Hæstorp Andersen, dear Mr. Lütken, 

 

On behalf of the Embassy of Ukraine in the Kingdom of Denmark, I 

have the honor to address the following question. 

 

On February 24, 2023, in Ukraine and abroad will be held an events 

to mark the anniversary of Russia's full-scale invasion of Ukraine. 

 

In this regard, I would like to kindly ask you to consider the possibility 

of illumination in the colors of the Ukrainian National Flag of famous 

and iconic buildings or places in Copenhagen. 

 

We hope for your assistance in such an action of support of Ukraine 

on February 24. 

 

Also, taking this opportunity, I would like to thank you and the local 

authorities of Copenhagen for the significant and constant support of 

Ukraine and the citizens of Ukraine in this difficult time for my State. 

 

Best regards, 

Bohdan Kost 

First secretary of the Embassy 

bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua  
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